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If this bill passes I will be taking my family and business and moving out of state. As a 

recovering addict and former homeless person I believe this bill to be moving in the 

completely wrong direction. We need enforcement of laws and mandatory treatment 

not more incentives to remain homeless or entice people from out of state to come 

here and enjoy the spoils of a land with zero accountability. This bill is how you 

destabilize a society. 


